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Thursday 10 February 2022

Lower School Council — Cake sale and fancy dress donations

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Cypress Lower School Council have met several times over the last few weeks to
discuss ‘How can we improve our break and lunchtimes?’. Below are some of the ideas
we came up with and ways in which we might be able to achieve them.

We discussed them as a group then took a vote to democratically decide on the best
ideas, finally narrowing it down to ‘fancy dress clothes’ and ‘sports equipment’. We
thought the best way to raise money for these would be to have a cake sale and ask for
donations to help us. Look below to see some of our drafted letters and posters:
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So we very kindly ask you, 'Has your child/children got any unwanted fancy
dress clothes that they no longer fit into or need? Would they be willing to
donate them to Cypress Lower, recycling them and giving them a new
home?’, If they have then please give them to your child to hand into their class
teacher and these will then be passed onto the School Council.

Then on Friday 25t February School Council will be holding a cake sale in the Lower
School playground at 3:15pm to raise money that will go towards buying both fancy
dress clothes and sports equipment. The wonderful PTFA are also going to support us
with our fundraising goals. Please look out for our posters around school! We will be
relying on cake donations from Cypress families so please send these to the school
office on the morning of Friday 25" February.

Please come and show your support by buying a few cakes and donating money to help
improve our playtimes! Any donation, however great or small will be greatly
appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Wenham and the Cypress Lower School Council
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